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TUCO Term 9 Reporting – September 13, 2021

The State Board Order issued in February 2021 included Term 9 detailing a requirement for 
submittal of a monthly conservation status report for the term of the Order.  Five reports have 
been submitted as of July 31. The sixth and final monthly water conservation status report was 
anticipated to be due by August 30, however, clarification was received on August 20 that the 
water conservation monthly reporting was revoked when the current June 14, 2021 Order was 
issued. Terms from the February Order that the State Board wanted to carry over were 
explicitly called out in the June 14, 2021 Order and consequently, no final report is required. 
This completes the monthly conservation reporting requirement for Term 9 of the February 
Order. 


